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The "I Need Feminism 
Because..." campaign links 
pressing women’s and 
gender issues, and other 
forms of social inequity, 
to feminism and feminist 
history. Women’s ability to 
vote, access education and 
own property are a result 
of feminism and remind 
us of all that is still left to 
accomplish.

Be on the look out for "I 
Need Feminism 

Because..." campaign gear 
and make sure to ask 
about the campaign!

We would like to extend a warm thank 
you to everyone who supported the 

Vagina Monologues! A special thank you 
goes out to the amazing actors who 

brought the scripts to life.

WRC    TODAY
Contact us!

970-351-1492

Scott-Wilcoxon Hall 
1915 10th Ave. 

Greeley, Co 80639

Monday- Friday
8a.m.- 5p.m. 

www.unco.edu/wrc



In addition to engaging women’s and gender issues, some of 
the great resources offered by the WRC include: 

A space to hang out and study
Computer lab with free printing

	 Library
A facility and kitchen for events, study groups, and 

meetings
Lactation Station

The WRC also provides educational and awareness 
programming throughout the year.

Contact us to get involved with events 
or volunteer at our center!

Calendar
April 22- Marcus 

Garvey Cultural Center Umoja 
Fish Fry 12p.m.-1p.m. @ 
Marcus Garvey Cultural 

Center
Arpil 22-Finals Prep 

Workshop
6p.m.-7p.m. @ Marcus 
Garvey Cultural Center

May 8- Graduate 
Commencement ceremony 
7p.m.-10p.m. @ Bank of 

Colorado Arena at 
Butler-Hancock Athletic 

Center

May 9- Undergraduate 
commencement ceremony 

10a.m.-1p.m .@ Nottingham 
Field

Sexual Assalt Awarness Month
Advocacy Services houses the Assult Survivors 

Advocacy Program (ASAP)

ASAP offers confidential servives to any indivisual who has 
been impacted by sexual assault, intimate partner violence and 

stalking at the University of Northern Colorado.

For more info:
970-351-4040

Cassidy Hall, 2nd floor
www.unco.edu/asap

ASAP 24 Hour Crisis Hotline: 970-351-4040

Anyone can get involved!
Denim Day- April 29

Amazing Race- April 24@ 2p.m. (Reg. by April 17)

Stryker Institute 
For Leadership Development

What’s New at 
the WRC!
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Check out 
the Women’s 

Resource 
Center’s new 

gender neutral 
bathroom signs!

THE WOMEN’S RESOURCE CENTER

The Stryker Institute for Leadership Development 
supports the personal, social, and academic 
achievement of underrepresented women-identified 
students at the University of Northern Colorado. 
We accomplish our mission by providing access to 
educational opportunities, cultivating leadership 
potential, fostering connectedness and community, 
and empowering women through encouragement and 
space for personal growth. For any questions about 
the Stryker Institute please contact the Leadership 
Coordinator at 970.351.2634 or stop by 
Scott-Willcoxon Hall.

The Women’s Resource Center  honors gender as a central 
identity, engages critical women’s issues, while challening 

systems of inequity and advocating for change at the 
Univerity of Northern Colorado. 



End of the year...
 staff reflections

Emily Hedstrom-Lieser	 Yvette Lucero-Nguyen
											    

Sarah Aragon	 					           Lindsay Robertson
										    

Sarah Witty							        Tyrell Allen

Tara Anderson	 					           Lena Linares

Ashley Montano	 					           Savana Griego

Ashlee George

I have learned so much from the staff 
at the WRC and Stryker Collective. 
I appreciate all of our conversations, 
ranging from food to intersectionality in 
feminism.

Personal growth, professional growth and 
program growth! So much has happened this 
year that has led me to be exactly where I am 
at, where I am suposed to be, and is a great 
catalyst for where I am going. 

This year has given me an understanding 
about what feminism means to me. I have 
learned so much about social justice issues 
and I can’t wait to learn even more next 
year!  

Joining the WRC Collective this Spring 
semester was one of the best decisions I’ve 
ever made. I’m so honored to have been 
surrounded by wonderful and supportive 
folks who share my values and passions.

I learned a lot more about feminism 
and how feminism can be relevant in 
my life. I have gained a better knowl-
edge about other gender issues and 
how my position relates to those. 
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I love working at the WRC! The programs 
and events we put on are not only educational 
but invigorating. Getting to work with the 
student body and the synergy among the 
WRC staff is unique.

Helping to put on events and see them come 
to life is always a great experience. I loved 
getting to know all my co-workers and being 
able to make memories with them. By far 
the best experience and job I have ever had!

I am very thankful for this year at the WRC. 
I have had the amzing opportunity to learn 
about feminism and how it relates to my life. 
The WRC has given me to discover who I am 
on this campus and in the world.

My mind centers around one word “new”. Everything about this 
year was new. We not only took on new programs and initiated 
new campaigns, we also took new approaches and changed a 
lot of things about our annual programs. I feel we have such a 
talented team of students and staff (new and old) that brought 
so much creativity and growth to our center this year that we 
certainly couldn’t have accomplished all of our goals without this 
collective.

This year has been a year of transformation for 
the Women’s Resource Center and the Stryker 
Institute. Our staff collective has worked hard 
this year to revitalize our feminist presence at 
UNC through intentional and thought
 provoking programming.

I have been honored to engage in meaningful discussions 
about feminism and women’s and gender issues while 
reflecting upon my own journey as a woman and feminist. 
I would like to thank all of the amazing colleagues and 
students that I have the privilege to work with this year. 

@UNCO_WRCWRC CREATING GENDER EQUITY at UNC.


